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LIVERPOOL AREA.
								

								[redacted]
								
						8th July, 1939.



A Chara,

		Thanks for your letter of the 7th  instant., and the
50 copies of Harrison pamphlet which arrived by later post.  I
consider these very good propaganda stuff which the average
person can read and grasp: it is a pity we have not a much
lager quantity for disposal. What about the supply of W.S
Armours “ULSTER-IRELAND-BRITAIN” which I understood you to say
Dublin had sent you (500): Have you any instructions regarding
distribution?  or is it intended to supply each are a with a 
quantity. In any case perhaps you could spare me a few
copies.

	I enclose herewith copy of letter which I have addressed
to the General Secretary of the I. N. F. Please pass on to Mr
Hickey. What about the A. O. H. Has Mr Hickey written them
yet: if not I would suggest doing so as soon as possible as
the Annual Conference is sometime this month, I believe. Ask
him to let me have a copy of his letter.

	Any decision yet re the question of a Press announcement
which we discussed when I was in London?.

Please convey to Mr Hickey, and accept yourself, my thanks
for your hospitality during the few hours I was in London.
With best wishes.
				Sincerely yours,
J. O. Barry-Walsh, Uas.
					T. A. Moran
